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Assistant Fire Chief
Fire Prevention Bureau
Community Outreach Branch
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
(207)8748409
kng@portlandmaine.gov

10/2/18

RE: Fire Department approval of Suburban Propane Bulk Liquefied Propane plant relocation to 636 Riverside Street, Portland, Maine.

Asst. Chief Gautreau,

Suburban Propane has a “Gas Storage Tank Permit Application” filed and under review with the Maine Fuel Board.
Part of the application is to have the City of Portland Fire Department review the Fire Safety Analysis of the new facility.  After Review, a letter needs to be sent, on Fire Department letterhead, from City of Portland Fire Department to the Maine Fuel Board indicating acceptance of the Fire Safety Analysis and listing of any requirements from the Portland Fire Department on the project.
Attached find the Fire Safety Analysis for Suburban Propanes’ new facility at 636 Riverside Street in Portland.  Also attached is an LP Gas Site Plan indicating location of storage tanks, pumps, compressors and transfer points referenced in the Fire Safety Analysis.
Our contact at the Maine Fuel Board is: 
Peter Holmes
Senior Inspector 
Maine Fuel Board
35 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333
cell: (207)-446-2826

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss during your review, please contact myself at:
mmerrill@jemmechanicalservices.com or telephone 201 970 6514.

JEM Mechanical Services will be performing the tank, equipment and piping installation under my State of Maine Tank Setter & Pipe Tech License #PNT11183 issued May1, 2018 Expiring June 30, 2020.

Sincerely
Michael G Merrill
President
JEM Mechanical Services
15 Old Mill Road
Chester NJ 07930
